
 

CCNE Accreditation Webinar 
for Nurse Practitioner Fellowship/Residency Programs 

 
The Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) is pleased to announce a 
webinar being offered in April 2022 addressing CCNE’s new accreditation process for 
nurse practitioner (NP) fellowship/residency programs. The webinar will provide an 
overview of the accreditation process and review the CCNE Standards for Accreditation 
of Nurse Practitioner Fellowship/Residency Programs (2020). CCNE is currently 
accepting applications for NP fellowship/residency programs seeking initial 
accreditation. 
 
The live webinar will take place on Tuesday, April 19, 2022, 2:15 pm – 4:00 pm, 
Eastern Time. 
 
There is no charge to participate in this webinar, and the link to register is available 
here: https://fs9.formsite.com/ccne/orlp6fx7ub/index.html. 
 
This webinar will be recorded. Access to the recorded webinar will be provided to all 
registrants following the live event. 
 
The intended audience for this webinar includes: 

• Program officials at NP fellowship/residency programs planning to seek 
accreditation 

• Administrators at institutions that are considering developing NP 
fellowship/residency programs 

• Individuals interested in learning about the CCNE accreditation process 
 
Please forward this communication to colleagues who may be interested in 
participating in this webinar. 
 
Please contact CCNE Accreditation Manager Renée Kalan at 
rkalan@ccneaccreditation.org or 202-887-6791 x230 if you have any questions regarding 
the registration process. 
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